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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Update – June 23, 2020 

 

Page, AZ (June 23, 2020) – As of yesterday, Coconino County reported 1,509 positive Covid-19 cases county-
wide.  There have been 12,373 negative cases so far in the County, resulting in a 11% positivity rate.  Page cases are at 
167; Flagstaff has 499 cases; and tribal communities have 812 cases.  There are 12 current hospitalizations in the 
County.  There were no new deaths in the past two weeks, with the total number still at 87.  The charts below show 
positive cases per day in the County over the last two weeks and total deaths in the County per week. 

 

 
 



 
 

Updated Coconino County Covid-19 information is available at https://www.coconino.az.gov/covid19 
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